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Board Member Vacancy at Four Rivers Sanitation District
WINNEBAGO COUNTY, Ill. -- Winnebago County Board Chairman Joseph Chiarelli announces efforts to appoint a new board member to fill the recent vacancy left on the Four Rivers Sanitation Authority. The Winnebago County Board Office is currently taking applications from area residents interested in filling the open board position. Board Members must reside in the Four Rivers Sanitation District. The term for this position runs through April 30, 2022 followed by a three-year term beginning May 1, 2022. Compensation for this appointment is $6,000 per year. 
REQUIREMENTS: You must be able to attend monthly board meetings. Meetings are currently held on the fourth Monday of every month at 5:15 p.m. CST at Four Rivers Sanitation Authority, Graceffa Administration Building, 3501 Kishwaukee St., Rockford, IL. 
Applications will be accepted through Tuesday, March 15th at 5:00 p.m. CST. To apply, please complete the application at https://wincoil.us/media/196772/application_for_appointment.pdf. Return your completed application along with a cover letter explaining why you are interested in becoming a Board Member for the Four Rivers Sanitations District to: Winnebago County Board Office, c/o Chairman Chiarelli, 404 Elm Street, Rockford, IL 61104 or email boardoffice@wincoil.us.
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